
EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

66 V- Private Failed186252 01 / 31 2025/

Please click on the link below to re-register for all pesticide exams.   
https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-

pesticides/pesticide/licensing-and-certification/exam

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

84 V- Private Passed01186255 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed01186245 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

96 V- Private Passed01186250 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01186248 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

80 V- Private Passed01186244 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

94 V- Private Passed01186254 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

80 V- Private Passed01186249 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

94 V- Private Passed01186257 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

88 V- Private Passed01186258 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed01186259 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

90 V- Private Passed01186253 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

88 V- Private Passed01186247 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01186246 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed01186256 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

80 V- Private Passed01186243 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINA 01312025EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

72 V- Private Passed01186251 / 31 2025/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open


	ineligible
	private

